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Notice to Mariners
No. 10 of 2022
To all ship owners, shipmasters, agents, fishing vessels, pleasure craft users, seafarers, fishery organisations and general port users.
Keelbeg Pier, Union Hall, Glandore Harbour
Port Closure
Mariners and general port users are advised that, in order to facilitate the lifting of a sunken vessel, Keelbeg Pier, Glandore Harbour will be closed to all port operations for a period of up to 7 days starting from approximately 16th May 2022. 3 days’ notice will be given ahead of the exact commencement date.
The following restrictions will apply for the period:

- berthing will not be allowed on Keelbeg Pier (including the Old Pier) and all vessels will have to clear the area

- access to parts of Keelbeg pier (see Figure 1) will not be permitted to port users or members of the public

- access to the remainder of Keelbeg Pier (including the old pier) will be restricted

- Within Glandore Harbour, West of Longitude 009°07.43’W, (see figure 2). All vessel movements (including anchoring) will be restricted and all movements must be authorised in advance by the Harbour Master.

- All vessels within Glandore harbour must monitor VHF Channel 14.
Published 10/05/2022

Julian Renault   
Máistir Cuain Sinsearach 

Snr Harbour Master  
Figure 1:  Keelbeg Pier
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Figure 2: Glandore Harbour
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Oifig Mháistir an Chuain, An Príomh Piara,


Cionn tSáile, Co. Chorcaí, Éire.


Fón: +353 21 477 2503





 Harbour Master’s Office


Main Pier, Kinsale, Co. Cork, Ireland.


Tel: +353 21 477 2503 · 











